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Watcombe Primary School 
 

Newsletter 14th July 2023 

Email: admin@watcombe-

primary.torbay.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01803 327419 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If your circumstances 

have changed and your 

family may be eligible 

for free school meals, 

then please visit:    

https://

www.torbay.gov.uk/schools

Pupils of the Week 

Shrimps— Marnie 

Seals— Phoebe 

Dolphins—Max 

Seahorses—Savannah 

Lobsters— Oscar 

Sharks—Cee-Jay 

Hermit Crabs—Millie-J 

Starfish—Chase 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I would like to start with a thank you to those parents who were able attended Sports 
Day. I hope you enjoyed the events and although the weather prevented us practic-
ing in the morning and the picnic we were pleased that the worst of the weather held 
off. Further thanks to those of you who attended the Parents Conference—this pro-
vided a good opportunity for parents to ask questions and understand the workings 
and ambitions of the school. I hope to make this an annual event.  
 
Last week, children spent Thursday in their new classrooms, with their new teachers 
and have hopefully begun to form positive relationships. Additionally, we have been 
providing further opportunities for staff to develop these relationships to make tran-
sition in September as smooth as possible.  
 
Following assessment from the governors, nine Year 6 pupils passed and attended 
the Civic Awards, where they received certificates for the various actions they have 
taken including charity work and improving our community. Well done to all involved 
and we hope next year to have even more pupils taking part. A special thank you to 
Mrs Martin for her support of the children.  

Parents may have seen the announcement from Government and teaching unions, 
where an agreement appears to have been reached. Unions will now seek approval 
from their members, but they are recommending that their members should accept 
the offer, meaning that anticipated industrial action during the Autumn is less likely.  
 
Finally, you should’ve received your child’s report today. If you have any questions or 
would like to meet your child’s teacher then please contact the office who can ar-
range a time next Wednesday after school for your to meet.  
 
Kind Regards     
Mr T Nield 
 
Key Dates  
Leavers Service—Wednesday 19th July at 9:15am (CHANGE OF DATE)   

Nursery Celebration—Friday 21st July (PM) 

Last Day of Term—Tuesday 25th July 2023  

‘Working Together to make things better’ 


